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For Date: 01/14/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-554          0117 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:19:05  Clrd-01:20:12
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle stopped on the side of the   
road.

         Narrative:      
Party was stopped using phone. Party advised to move off   
into near by parking lot for his safety.

24-556          0124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:25:37  Clrd-01:27:10
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

24-558          0328 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-03:28:49  Clrd-03:39:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reports he struck a deer outside his work.   

         Narrative:      
Damage to the front bumper, report to follow.   

24-559          0343 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1464] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-03:44:05  Clrd-04:14:11
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-03:52:59  Clrd-04:11:48
         Narrative:      

Party sleeping in vehicle, not running, in parking lot. Open   
container in cupholder, party getting ride home.    

         Narrative:      
Party picked up, vehicle will remain in parking lot.   

24-560          0647 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:47:47  Clrd-07:22:40
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.
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24-561          0648 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:50:50  Clrd-07:31:55
         Narrative:      

Light traffic, no violations observed.   

24-564          1212 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-12:18:29                 Arvd-12:18:31  Clrd-12:18:32
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting an accidental fire alarm activation.

24-565          1225 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-12:25:03  Clrd-12:28:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-566          1228 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-12:40:34                 Arvd-12:40:41  Clrd-12:49:27
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to speak with Officer regarding previous   
incident.

24-567          1457 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-15:00:11  Enrt-15:00:13  Arvd-15:03:12  Clrd-15:11:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that they fell and cannot get back up.   
CP reports they are also bleeding from the nose. FD   
notified.

         Narrative:      
Patient refused transport.

24-568          1612 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from MSP requesting an ambulance for a 2 car MVA.   
FD notified and en route.

24-569          1634 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-16:34:45  Enrt-16:34:56  Arvd-16:36:35  Clrd-17:28:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:39:18                 Arvd-16:39:19  Clrd-16:57:18
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
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                       Disp-17:19:26  Enrt-17:19:28  Arvd-17:21:39  Clrd-17:28:30
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reporting a 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
225 to transport one female operator to Bridgewater State   
University, starting mileage 62107.1 miles.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off, ending mileage 62109.2 miles.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-571          2056 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:57:30  Enrt-20:57:33  Arvd-21:00:09  Clrd-21:09:46
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:03:17                 Arvd-21:03:18  Clrd-21:09:46
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports a vehicle parked in the drive way of   
the above home. CP reports the party that lived there   
recently passed away and that nobody should be there.

         Narrative:      
220 reporting the attached vehicle and parties at the   
address.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay, one of the parties is a family   
friend who will be taking care of the house.

For Date: 01/15/2024  -  Monday   

24-572          0023 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:23:02  Clrd-00:29:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-573          0040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:40:15  Clrd-00:42:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-580          0128 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:28:17  Clrd-01:28:26
         Narrative:      

Property checks secure.
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24-582          0132 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:32:58  Clrd-01:35:59
         Narrative:      

220 checking on a MV parked in the lot.

         Narrative:      
Party visiting a neighboring residence, checks out okay.

24-584          0144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:46:41  Clrd-01:47:32
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning issued for speeding violation.

24-585          0153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:53:58  Clrd-02:01:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-586          0201 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:02:39  Clrd-02:04:33
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for failing to slow down and move over for   
stopped emergency vehicle.

24-591          0317 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1551] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-03:19:11                 Arvd-03:19:13  Clrd-03:28:49
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:25:44                 Arvd-03:25:45  Clrd-03:28:43
         Narrative:      

911 request for ambulance.  Female had fallen and struck her   
head.

         Narrative:      
transported to Good Sam.

24-592          0353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 01/15/2024 0401
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:53:01  Clrd-04:00:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-593          0356 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:01:20                 Arvd-04:01:22  Clrd-04:21:40
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-04:01:25                 Arvd-04:01:28  Clrd-04:21:38
         Narrative:      

Alarm Co stated 2 individuals observed on camera peering   
into vehicles on property.  Cameras showed them running off   
but cameras dont cover entire area due to lighting   
conditions. Both cruisers dispatched to check property.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing, all checks secure. No vehicles or parties   
located.

24-594          0501 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:01:16  Clrd-05:05:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

24-595          0537 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:37:51  Clrd-05:47:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-596          0559 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:59:11  Clrd-06:18:11
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:15:25  Clrd-06:17:34
         Narrative:      

Operator has a valid Equadorian license and is in the   
process of getting a Massachusetts license.  Citation issued   
for speeding.

24-597          0634 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:34:50  Clrd-06:39:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-598          0652 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:52:38  Clrd-06:55:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.  Operator was not the   
owner and will be notifying the owner to rectify the issue.

24-599          0723 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:24:31  Clrd-07:25:13
         Narrative:      

Attached parties wallet located in the middle of the   
roadway.

         Narrative:      
Party retrieved his wallet and reports that he left it at   
the business and reports that someone stole the cash from   
it.    

         Narrative:      
Money recovered and placed into evidence pending return to   
owner.  24-4-PR

24-600          0830 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-08:31:47                                Clrd-08:33:45
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/zone 5.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled by keyholder.

24-601          0909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-09:09:48  Clrd-09:17:54
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for failure to stop for red light. citation issued.

24-602          0941 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:45:14                 Arvd-09:45:34  Clrd-09:52:41
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-09:45:16                 Arvd-09:45:35  Clrd-09:52:40
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:45:31                 Arvd-09:45:33  Clrd-09:52:42
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-10:35:24                 Arvd-10:35:34  Clrd-10:53:14
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:35:27                 Arvd-10:35:35  Clrd-10:53:18
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:35:33                 Arvd-10:35:36  Clrd-10:53:19
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with Funeral.

24-603          0945 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she passed out approx 3 hours ago and   
hit her head. CP stated this is a reoccuring medical issue.   
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FD notified and en route.

24-604          1032 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [EAO] BRISTOL DR
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:34:44                 Arvd-10:49:32  Clrd-12:05:29
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:34:48                 Arvd-10:49:33  Clrd-12:05:27
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-10:34:53                 Arvd-10:49:34  Clrd-12:05:28
         Narrative:      

Detectives attempting to locate party. Brockton District   
Court docket #2315CR004670.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk confirmed no bail.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
227 en route to Plymouth County House of Corrections with   
male party.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-18-AR
            Arrest:    CARDILE, DANIEL JAMES       
           Address:    242 LYNN RD   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    37
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant DKT# WR5772394TC

24-605          1052 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station dropping off a trespass tow form.  Vehicle   
towed at business request.  Form filed in dispatch.   

24-607          1216 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-608          1219 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-609          1233 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-12:46:13                 Arvd-12:46:16  Clrd-12:46:17



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   8
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/14/2024  Thru: 01/20/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/22/2024

                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-13:49:19                 Arvd-13:51:23  Clrd-13:56:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a woman walked into the business stating   
her car was hit in the parking lot this morning. CP stated   
the party left the business and came back with pictures of   
her vehicle. Party advised to come to the station to speak   
with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Party at the station but without the involved MV. Party   
advised to come back to the station with the involved   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-610          1424 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:26:42                 Arvd-14:26:57  Clrd-14:55:54
         Narrative:      

Third-party caller reporting his mother fell in her driveway   
and stated her head was swelling. FD notified and en route.

24-611          1435 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:44:02                 Arvd-14:46:32  Clrd-14:46:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting broken glass by the Rt 24 SB exit.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

24-612          1540 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting a police incident report.

         Narrative:      
Report issued.

24-613          1557 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:02:55                 Arvd-16:02:56  Clrd-16:02:57
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up son's property.   

         Narrative:      
Party is authorized for pickup, property returned.   

24-614          1605 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:08:34                 Arvd-16:13:27  Clrd-16:28:27
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:08:36                 Arvd-16:13:27  Clrd-16:35:52
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports two individuals in her yard, going   
through shed.   
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         Narrative:      
Caller states both parties getting into a vehicle described   
as a dark blue Lexus.   

         Narrative:      
Party states one male party wearing black/gray hooded   
sweatshirt and green jogging pants, one female party wearing   
black jacket, sunglasses, and gray jogging pants. Female   
party operating the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, unable to locate vehicle. Report   
to follow.

24-615          1714 CIVIL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller states neighbor is stacking pallets against the fence   
between property, states this is being done to aggitate and   
harass C.P. Caller was advised that at this time situation   
is not a police matter, no laws broken.   

         Narrative:      
Caller requested call be documented on record, will contact   
Brockton District Court to explore his options in the   
matter.   

24-616          1720 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:21:51  Clrd-17:54:51
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth basketball.

24-619          1800 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:16:53  Clrd-19:08:12
         Narrative:      

One citation for after market lights and one warning for   
defective headlight.

24-618          1810 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:10:22  Clrd-18:54:49
         Narrative:      

Warnings issued for headlight and registration violations.

24-620          1817 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:18:18  Clrd-19:14:16
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
2 Citations issued for speeding.   
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24-621          1828 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] WINTER
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states her son was attacked by several juveniles   
on school property in Framingham.   
Caller was transferred to Framingham PD via PSAP.

24-623          1906 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:21:11                 Arvd-19:21:12  Clrd-19:31:18
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial burglary alarm -  Front door / reception   
alarm

         Narrative:      
Accidental by cleaning crew.   

         Narrative:      
Key holder on scene, advised of accidental alarm.   

24-624          1909 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for 70yr female who fell with   
possible head injury. Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-625          1938 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:38:16  Clrd-19:39:27
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-627          1948 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1336] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:50:57                 Arvd-19:54:28  Clrd-20:14:11
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:51:03                 Arvd-19:54:29  Clrd-20:13:59
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:51:41                 Arvd-19:54:30  Clrd-20:13:59
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:54:44                 Arvd-19:54:45  Clrd-20:13:29
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting PD/FD - states stepson is causing a   
disturbance. Verbal at this time but escalating.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore hospital for voluntary   
evaluation.   

24-628          2053 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 144] MARISA DR
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         Narrative:      
Caller reports elderly mother is concerned with suspicious   
vehicles that have been parking with lights off at the end   
of the cul-de-sac near her residence during the over night   
hours. Vehicles are described as a sedan and a "work-truck"   
unable to provide more information on either vehicle or   
occupants.   
C.P. is requesting increased patrol in the area over night.

For Date: 01/16/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-646          0229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:29:28  Clrd-02:34:24
         Narrative:      

Vehicle had no lights on.  Warning issued.

24-648          0623 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/16/2024 0648
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:26:33                 Arvd-06:28:46  Clrd-06:46:06
         Narrative:      

signal 2/Barrett Distribution/Riser Doors 2 thru 5

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time. Machinery could be   
heard being used inside the business. Officer was not able   
to contact any employees.

24-649          0645 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-06:48:06                 Arvd-06:48:09  Clrd-06:48:11
         Narrative:      

Vehicle slid off onramp to 24 South and is at base by Route   
24.  Call transferred to State Police.

24-650          0841 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/16/2024 0859
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-08:41:00  Clrd-08:59:10
         Narrative:      

220 out on a follow up.

24-653          0953 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:53:43                 Arvd-09:54:45  Clrd-10:38:39
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:02:00                 Arvd-10:02:04  Clrd-10:38:06
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a MVA. No PI. Airbag deployment. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
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NIL requested. Damage to Pole 65.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
National Grid has been notified.

         Narrative:      
National Grid ETA approx 1040.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-654          0955 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

227 reporting the stop sign at the attached location has   
been knocked over. DPW notified.

24-657          1139 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-662          1258 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1474] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:00:24                 Arvd-13:04:08  Clrd-13:14:24
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he is having difficulty breathing. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-663          1302 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1038] BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:03:58                 Arvd-13:04:33  Clrd-13:05:43
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up.   

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency.

24-664          1417 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  13
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/14/2024  Thru: 01/20/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/22/2024

Party in station reporting he lost his wallet. Party stated   
it is a brown wallet with his license, social security card,   
and his credit cards in it.

         Narrative:      
Party stated it could have been lost anywhere between his   
residence, Market basket, and the Howard School.

24-665          1424 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:25:39                 Arvd-14:29:58  Clrd-14:55:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:43:40                 Arvd-14:43:41  Clrd-14:55:29
         Narrative:      

Party in station to speak with an officer regarding an   
ongoing matter.

24-666          1609 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:23:38                 Arvd-18:04:42  Clrd-18:12:45
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:12:42                                Clrd-18:12:44
         Narrative:      

Caller has vehicle running with dog inside locked car.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.   

24-668          1926 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:28:38  Enrt-19:29:38  Arvd-19:35:00  Clrd-19:41:58
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for co-worker who fell in parking   
lot, believes to have broken rib(s).   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-669          2121 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:23:58                 Arvd-21:23:59  Clrd-22:45:55
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:24:01                 Arvd-21:25:30  Clrd-22:45:56
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-21:58:37                 Arvd-21:58:41  Clrd-22:32:15
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:04:39                 Arvd-23:04:40  Clrd-23:19:31
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reporting motor vehicle at attached site with   
heavy front end damage and visible smoke.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested, dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD sending officer by address in their town in   
attempts to identify operator.

         Narrative:      
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NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
229 transporting male party to residence in Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off in Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
229 reports property damage to 560 N. Main, and moderate   
damage to Pole 21.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified of damage to Pole 21.

24-670          2231 FIRE, STRUCTURE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    GLENMERE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-22:32:17                 Arvd-22:36:54  Clrd-23:47:19
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:47:05                 Arvd-22:50:08  Clrd-23:47:20
         Narrative:      

FD en route for inside investigation, visible smoke in the   
building.   

         Narrative:      
Building evacuated at this time, FD investigating.   

         Narrative:      
FD striking box for active fire.   
PD standing by to assist.   

24-671          2309 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Highway DEPT CALL OUT   

  Location/Address:    GLENMERE ST
         Narrative:      

DPW notified for ice conditions on roadways.   
Crew en-route.   

For Date: 01/17/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-672          0032 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 931] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:33:11                 Arvd-00:38:54  Clrd-01:02:36
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting that he hears loud banging noises from   
the bay next to him and requesting an officer check it out.

         Narrative:      
Second 911 call from the same caller, reporting he hears   
more loud banging.

         Narrative:      
220 checked the entire property, no vehicles or people.  All   
appears secure at this time.
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24-679          0603 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:07:19  Enrt-06:09:16                 Clrd-06:10:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ riser 2-5 door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to cruiser arrival.

24-680          0654 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:10:36  Clrd-07:30:07
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:38:25                 Arvd-07:38:36  Clrd-07:43:57
         Narrative:      

Heavy drop-off traffic, no violations observed.

24-682          0751 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled prior to dispatch.

24-683          0808 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:08:26                 Arvd-08:08:49  Clrd-08:11:36
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

24-684          0836 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting he lost his phone in the above   
area. Phone is an Iphone with a dark colored case.

24-690          1059 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 6] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:59:31                 Arvd-11:05:01  Clrd-11:24:29
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting airbag deployment. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-691          1100 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:01:04                 Arvd-11:05:18  Clrd-11:08:22
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting an ambulance for his mother that   
fell earlier in the week and is now lightheaded. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-694          1147 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/17/2024 1312
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:48:40                 Arvd-11:50:06  Clrd-12:13:16
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:48:43                 Arvd-11:49:16  Clrd-12:13:16
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-12:05:51                 Arvd-12:05:52  Clrd-12:42:53
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-12:05:53                 Arvd-12:05:54  Clrd-12:42:54
         Narrative:      

Single car MVA into jersey barriers. Calling party reporting   
party is unconscious. FD dispatched

         Narrative:      
Narcan deployed.

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to Good Samaritan.

         Narrative:      
D1 requesting NIL, Marks en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-695          1239 CIVIL Peace Restored    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/17/2024 1308
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:40:37                 Arvd-12:40:39  Clrd-13:01:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:55:32                 Arvd-12:55:34  Clrd-13:01:26
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a customer is yelling and wont leave   
the property.

         Narrative:      
Civil issue between the two parties.  Calling party was   
asked to leave the property after causing a disturbance.    
Matter resolved at this time.   

24-701          1441 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 343] BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:44:57                 Arvd-14:45:07  Clrd-15:13:29
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:44:59                 Arvd-14:45:08  Clrd-15:45:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that her husband is in a manic state   
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and is yelling and throwing items in the home.

         Narrative:      
228 requesting FD.  Ambulance dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Involved party is a transport to Good Samaritan. 229 on   
board ambulance with FD.

24-702          1448 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:50:03                 Arvd-14:50:04  Clrd-14:50:05
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-703          1456 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:59:48                 Arvd-14:59:51  Clrd-15:13:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a 2 car mva no P.I.

         Narrative:      
Exchange forms given.  Vehicles left under their own power.

24-704          1644 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 003.

         Narrative:      
All appears to be in order.

24-705          1703 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 931] MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-707          1727 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD reporting a party stated there is a stop and   
protect at the rail crossings.

         Narrative:      
222 checked both rail crossings. All appears to be okay.

24-709          1913 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTc form. Reciept issued.

24-711          2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:12:00  Clrd-20:56:00
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:13:32                 Arvd-20:13:33  Clrd-20:56:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-713          2318 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:20:09                 Arvd-23:23:38  Clrd-23:36:17
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:23:40                 Arvd-23:27:39  Clrd-23:36:19
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she saw blood and intestines by the   
railroad tracks.

         Narrative:      
Deer was struck by train. MBTA notified.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

For Date: 01/18/2024  -  Thursday   

24-714          0031 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/18/2024 0218
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:03:12                 Arvd-02:10:14  Clrd-02:18:02
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he pumped water from his basement into the   
street and due to the frigid outdoor temperature, it is now   
frozen.

         Narrative:      
There is a good amount of salt on affected area which   
results in more slush than ice. Cones were placed on   
roadway, DPW to be notified in morning.   

24-718          0251 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/18/2024 0258
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:53:10                 Arvd-02:55:27  Clrd-02:58:35
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / General Burglar Alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached employee, 10-20.   
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24-721          0400 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Underpass is in need of salt. DPW notified.

24-719          0621 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:21:25  Clrd-07:17:52
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-720          0649 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:03:30  Clrd-07:48:45
         Narrative:      

Heavy drop-off traffic, no violations observed.

24-722          0848 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:01:54                 Arvd-09:01:56  Clrd-09:06:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a deceased deer on the train tracks.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

24-728          1000 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:00:09  Clrd-10:56:04
         Narrative:      

One warning for speeding.

24-729          1050 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-730          1054 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-731          1104 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:00:23  Clrd-11:52:00
         Narrative:      
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No violations observed.

24-733          1115 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 570] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:18:06                 Arvd-11:21:13  Clrd-11:21:14
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 1 and 2.

         Narrative:      
Accidental.   

24-734          1130 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency in Easton. Transferred to   
Easton PD.

24-736          1211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher CHRISTOPHER M NEWMAN 01/18/2024 1502
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:11:00  Clrd-12:19:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for restricted way.

24-737          1223 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station to pick up a tow release for their   
sisters vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle not released at this time. Parties advised the   
vehicle owner needs to be present in order to get release.   

24-743          1347 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:47:09  Clrd-14:32:06
         Narrative:      

One citation issued for speeding.

24-744          1417 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-14:19:16  Clrd-15:27:33
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.
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24-745          1459 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:59:14  Clrd-15:02:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-747          1532 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:33:00                 Arvd-15:33:01  Clrd-16:00:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:33:03                 Arvd-15:38:09  Clrd-16:00:13
         Narrative:      

227 reporting an MVA.  FD en route.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested. May's and A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles were removed, operators denied transport.   
Report to follow.

24-748          1614 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Tow release   
given.

24-749          1621 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report. Report   
given at this time.

24-750          1706 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] TRUDY TER
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports her mother fell and may have injured   
herself. Party is in Brockton, call transferred to Brockton   
PD via PSAP.

24-751          1745 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:48:08                 Arvd-17:48:09  Clrd-17:48:10
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting an erratic operator heading east on   
Rt. 106. Vehicles operation was described as cutting other   
vehicles off in traffic.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was last seen heading east on Rt. 106 near the High   
School. 226 checked the area but could not locate the   
vehicle. East Bridgewater PD notified.

24-752          1842 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher CHRISTOPHER M NEWMAN 01/18/2024 1848
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
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                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-18:43:31  Clrd-18:45:42
         Narrative:      

227 checking a vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay, party is delivering for uber eats.

24-755          2153 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY 01/18/2024 2157
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-21:54:04                 Arvd-21:54:08  Clrd-21:54:11
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-21:54:14  Enrt-21:54:16  Arvd-21:55:47  Clrd-21:57:58
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / multiple zones activated.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.   

24-756          2229 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater PD looking for one matron starting ASAP.   
One matron en route to East Bridgewater PD.

For Date: 01/19/2024  -  Friday   

24-765          0509 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/19/2024 0528
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1082] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-05:11:09  Enrt-05:13:32  Arvd-05:25:50  Clrd-05:28:22
         Narrative:      

911 request for ambulance.  Husband having chest pain.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-767          0625 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:25:56  Clrd-07:20:05
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-768          0625 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-06:52:46  Clrd-07:19:00
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-769          0733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-07:33:31  Clrd-07:35:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-770          0750 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up log note.

24-771          0822 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:28:30                 Arvd-08:28:31  Clrd-08:43:56
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report. Party   
requesting to speak with reporting officer.   

24-772          0826 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-774          0935 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-775          0954 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-777          1122 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle on the highway is smoking. No   
flames present at this time. FD dispatched.

24-780          1255 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-12:56:31                 Arvd-12:56:34  Clrd-15:13:17
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:56:32                 Arvd-12:56:35  Clrd-15:30:58
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:14:53                 Arvd-14:14:54  Clrd-14:21:45
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with Citizen's Police Academy.

24-781          1313 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 896] HARVESTWOOD DR
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting female party has a high temperature and   
is throwing up. Requesting a transport. FD dispatched.

24-782          1318 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:20:16  Enrt-13:20:32  Arvd-13:25:43  Clrd-13:29:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a beagle in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Beagle is a hunting dog and has been reunited with owner.   

24-783          1325 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:29:10  Enrt-13:29:58  Arvd-13:33:10  Clrd-13:39:11
         Narrative:      

Siganl 2/ rear deck door.

         Narrative:      
Door appears secure.   

24-784          1420 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:21:44                 Arvd-14:21:55  Clrd-15:02:17
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:21:54                 Arvd-14:30:47  Clrd-15:02:16
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA. Unknown PI.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Mark's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Two additional NIL's, Raliegh's and Mays are en route.   

24-786          1621 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:22:24                 Arvd-16:27:16  Clrd-16:31:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that her daughter was putting together   
a scooter and she is now stuck in the scooter. FD notified.

24-787          1627 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:27:46                 Arvd-16:27:50  Clrd-16:31:27
         Narrative:      

Parties into station to pick up property.

         Narrative:      
23-45-PR and 23-46-PR have been returned.

24-788          1645 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:48:26  Enrt-16:48:28  Arvd-17:00:04  Clrd-17:04:34
         Narrative:      
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Calling party reports that she locked her dog and keys in   
her car.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

24-789          1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:54:42  Clrd-20:01:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-790          2008 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a disabled MV on Rt. 24 SB. Call   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-791          2251 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call requesting a patient transport for a female   
patient in severe pain. FD notified.

24-792          2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:53:58  Clrd-22:57:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-793          2303 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 84] UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-23:06:51  Enrt-23:06:54  Arvd-23:07:12  Clrd-23:15:12
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that she believes her friend is having   
a stroke and she cannot see out of her left eye. FD   
notified.

         Narrative:      
Party to be transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-794          2322 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:23:14  Enrt-23:23:17  Arvd-23:24:22  Clrd-23:31:32
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports that they struck a deer.

         Narrative:      
The deer was dead on officer's arrival.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-795          2326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:27:29  Clrd-23:29:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop 90/17

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

For Date: 01/20/2024  -  Saturday   

24-796          0006 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-00:08:02                 Arvd-00:08:04  Clrd-00:08:06
         Narrative:      

911 request ambulance to Newport unit for employee with   
chest pains.

24-805          0546 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:47:09  Clrd-06:58:05
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Traffic light. No violations observed.

24-806          0628 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-06:29:38  Clrd-07:28:53
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

24-807          0658 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/20/2024 0711
  Location/Address:    [WEG 518] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:59:46                 Arvd-07:05:00  Clrd-07:10:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/STD Precision/Motion

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-808          0904 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:05:13  Enrt-09:08:47  Arvd-09:10:18  Clrd-09:12:02
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ left parking lot door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by owner.

24-809          1143 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a elderly female possibly had a   
stroke. FD notified and en route.

24-810          1211 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC renewal form. Receipt   
issued.

24-811          1319 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for a two release form. Form issued.

24-812          1330 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is having issues with her propane   
stove.

24-813          1413 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his ex-wife possibly has his dog at the   
attached location. CP stated the dog was given to her by his   
mother after an argument. Party advised to come to the   
station with property paperwork for the dog. CP also stated   
this has been an ongoing issue.

         Narrative:      
Female party called reporting that her ex posted about her   
stealing his dog.  Caller wanted it logged that she did not   
steal the dog and she has rightful custody.

24-814          1428 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 276] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:29:36                 Arvd-14:34:32  Clrd-14:47:54
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he is having chest pains. FD notified   
and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-815          1437 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting an incident that happened in   
Abington. Party has a storage unit that was emptied out and   
belives it was the defendant in a case in which she is the   
complainant. Party advised to go to Abington PD.    

24-816          1452 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 546] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:52:28                 Arvd-14:58:34  Clrd-15:00:31
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup. Unable to call back due to e7 digit number.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area and all appears to be in order.   

24-817          1457 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-819          1622 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Property 24-4-PR returned to owner.

24-821          1748 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:51:03                 Arvd-17:51:04  Clrd-17:51:08
         Narrative:      

Property 23-61-PR returned to owner.

24-823          1856 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a male party   
in respiratory distress.  FD dispatched.

24-825          1959 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-20:03:26                 Arvd-20:03:29  Clrd-20:24:25
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:03:28                 Arvd-20:03:29  Clrd-20:11:39
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a male party having a   
seizure.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-827          2031 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting an erratic operator, swerving in and   
out of lanes, driving at high rates of speed, and brake   
checking people on the highway.  Transferred to MSP.

24-828          2139 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/20/2024 2146
  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:40:10  Enrt-21:40:22  Arvd-21:42:44  Clrd-21:45:50
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ warehouse motion front.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.   

24-829          2210 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:11:42                 Arvd-22:11:54  Clrd-22:11:55
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:11:53                 Arvd-22:13:42  Clrd-22:15:41
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ basement motion.

         Narrative:      
222 checked property.  All appears secure at this time.


